IBM response to National Labor Committee report “High Tech Misery in China”

10 Feb 2009 
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited IBM to respond to this report:


-  “High Tech Misery in China: The Dehumanization of Young Workers Producing Our Computer Keyboards,” National Labor Committee, February 2009 
 http://www.nlcnet.org/article.php?id=613 
  

IBM sent the following statement:


“Through the Electronic Industry Citizenship Coalition (EICC), of which IBM is a founding member, a joint-audit is being conducted to assemble the facts and address this issue with the supplier/or suppliers involved.”
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